
PARKLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS - VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parkland Elementary School Families, 

 
Thank you for a great start to this unique 2020-2021 school year. Our staff is excited to be 

working with your children in both face to face sessions and virtually. 
 
Next week, each PSD Elementary School will host a Virtual Open House. This event is 

dedicated to teachers informing our students’ families about their experience in school and now 
virtually as well.  They will also discuss important procedural items for the school and classroom as 
well as the curriculum.  

 
Your child’s teacher will be communicating with you on how you are able to access the virtual 

open house session. Any professional staff member who provides instruction to students will have a 
virtual open house session available to you. You will also have the opportunity to have your 
questions answered by your child’s teacher. Access to the virtual open house will be available after 
school hours.  

 
Below are the dates for this year’s virtual open house sessions: 
 
Wednesday September 9​ - Fogelsville  
 
Thursday September 10​ - Cetronia, Fred J. Jaindl, Ironton,  Kernsville, Kratzer, Parkway Manor,  

Schnecksville, Veterans Memorial 
 
Links to Open House information by our encore staff will be posted in your child’s encore class on 
Schoology.  
 
We look forward to providing you insight into your child’s classroom space for this 2020-2021 school 
year. 
 
 
Parkland Elementary School Principals 


